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Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
To help raise funds towards the costs of trips next year, the children will be taking part in a ‘Sponsored 
Penalty Shootout Competition’ Friday 28th June. 
 
Throughout the day, during their PE lesson, the children will aim to score as many penalties as possible 
and there will be prizes throughout the day.  Club Doncaster will be supporting us, and we will have a 
special visitor, Donny Dog, cheering the children on. 
 
We would like the children to get as many people to sponsor them as possible.  Attached is a sponsor 
form.  Please can this be returned to school along with any sponsor money no later than Friday 15th 
July. 
 
As the sessions are taking part during the school day, parents/carers will be unable to come and watch 
the children. However, we will be posting lots of pictures and videos on our Facebook page. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Your sincerely 

 
 
Mrs S Hall 
Executive Head Teacher 

 


